Bowden (King), Anissa

From: bankim pandya <banjhara@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 10:26 AM

To: CityClerk; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Briere, Sabra; Kailasapathy, Sumi; Lumm, Jane;
Westphal, Kirk

Subject: Objecting the proposed rezoning on Nixon Farm North/ south

Attachments: Ann Arbor letter of rezoning objection.pdf

Dear Mr. Mayor and all others:

Please see attached to review our objection to the proposed rezoning. | assure you, of helping you
make your decision to stop the rezoning of this area.

Great many thanks.

Bankim and Jharna Pandya
3086, North Fox ridge Court, Ann Arbor, MI 48105



Bowden (King), Anissa

From: FredBarryLeicher@GMail.com

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 9:26 AM

To: CityClerk

Cc: Briere, Sabra; Kailasapathy, Sumi; Leicher Fred
Subject: Nixon Farm properties

Sir or Madam,
My name is Fred Leicher and for 22 years my wife I have lived at 2975 S. Foxridge Ct. on the
western border of the south Nixon Farm property. My phone number is 734-904-0471.

I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed re-zoning and development plan. I fully
understand the desire to develop the north and south Nixon properties - what I object to are
the multi-story structures. With Windemere apartments and Barclay condos east of Nixon, and
the hundreds of additional condos to be built immediately north of Barclay, the number of
multi-unit structures in the immediate area is already more than ample. Mostly I'm concerned
that multi-story structures within 50 feet of S. Foxridge homes will reduce our Foxridge
property values and quality of life. I'm sure you can understand that no one wants to stare at a
3-story wall every day. Bottom line, it's just not fair or right.

If T am unable to convince the board to disallow 2-3 story structures, I ask that the board
require that all multi-story structures be placed only adjacent to Nixon, and not along the
western (Foxridge) border of the south Nixon Farm property.

Please.

Thanks for the consideration.

Fred



Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Tarek A. Joseph <tajspace@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 12:24 AM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Protest of Zoning Amendment No. ORD-15-15 and No. ORD 15-16

To Ann Arbor City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry,

I am writing to protest the proposed re-zoning of No. ORD-15-15 - Nixon Farm North and No. ORD-15-16 -
Nixon Farm South.

Please register my protest of these zoning amendmerits prior to the public hearing on Monday, August 17.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tarek A. Joseph, Ph.D.
2860 Lakehurst Lane
Ann Arbor, MI

48105

Tarek A. Joseph, Ph.D.



